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ST. CHARLES SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
St. Charles School is a Catholic
school of faith, academics and

service for all.

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic
School

is dedicated to:

Teaching the message of Jesus.
Building the Christian community.

Providing a quality education.
Participating in Catholic worship
through instruction, example and

environment.
Serving those in need.

October 4, 2024

IMPORTANT DATES
Mon.  10/7  Pizza Lunch
Mon.  10/7  Parent-Teacher Conferences
Wed.  10/9  Donuts with Dad - 7am in the gym
Wed.  10/9  No 9am MASS
Wed.  10/9  Art Club - McKinney East
Thu.   10/10 4th grade - Flat River Museum
Fri.     10/11 MASS 8am ALL SCHOOL
Fri.     10/11 Pasta Lunch
Mon.  10/14 Charity Day to benefit God’s Kitchen
Mon.  10/14 No Band/Orchestra  and no bussing
Mon.  10/14 Pizza Day
Tue.   10/15 Interact - 7am
Wed.  10/16 No 9am MASS
Wed.  10/16 Picture Day
Wed.  10/16 Little Flowers/Blue Knights
Fri.     10/18 NO SCHOOL -  Teacher PD DAY

Blessing of the Pets

Check out the  PTO October Newsletter We have
lots of fun activities planned this month!

Students brought home order packets for
a yummy fundraiser.  Order now and be
ready for the holidays! Click here for all

the details.

Who can resist Mrs. Fields Cookies?
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502 S. Franklin Street
Greenville, MI 48838

616-754-3416 saintscjm.com/school
school@saintscjm.com

Hello families!
It was great to see so many of you at conferences
on Wednesday. I’m looking forward to seeing more
of you on Monday, the 7th. Times are still available:
signup genius.

It has been a busy week! We celebrated the Feast
of St. Francis of Assisi, a great lover of nature and
animals.  It seems fitting that we did a lot of
learning about animals this week! Grades 5&6
dissected owl pellets as they researched food
webs. Grades K-2 had a fantastic time visiting John
Ball Zoo on Tuesday. It was exciting for them to
see many different animals up close and learn about
their habitats. Great things are happening at St.
Charles. Have a wonderful weekend!

God bless you all,

Mrs. Saladin

Note from Mrs.Saladin

St. Charles Parent Student Handbook St. Charles Preschool and ASC Handbook

Parents, we can still use helpers for Pizza Mondays and Pasta Fridays! You must
complete an online training and submit to a background check.

Signupgenius for lunchroom helpers

Check out the school calendar for up-to-date information on St. Charles School happenings.

Picture Day is Wednesday, October 16th. Click here for information.

The PTO is excited to offer refillable Wesco popcorn buckets for our fall
fundraiser!  Quantities are limited. Click here for more information!

Eat Popcorn - Support our School!
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